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Dear Parents of Year 6 Children,

As you are aware we are almost at the week of your child’s SAT test. On the reverse of this newsletter is a timetable of which test will be taken on which day as well as activities planned in the afternoon.  The afternoons will be a mixture of last minute revision, relaxation and fun.

As last year, your child’s writing grade will be made purely on the basis of teacher assessment.  During the term the children have been undertaking a variety of writing tasks which have cumulated in a portfolio of evidence.  Mr Herbert and Mr Irvine will be using this portfolio of work completed which will guide the final assessment for writing.  We feel that this option will result in a fairer final assessment and is indeed an improvement on past procedures.  

The results are sent to school on Tuesday 9th July 2013 and after careful checking, will be sent home that day with your child’s Record of Achievement.  Parent’s evening will be the following day where you can discuss your child’s achievements.

It is absolutely vital that all pupils are present throughout next week.  Should your child be ill please contact us immediately.

We shall be offering the children some breakfast (toast/juice) on test days.  This will be served in Mr Irvine’s classroom from 8.15 a.m.  We want our army to march on its stomach!!  Thank you to all the staff who give up their time to enable breakfast to be served.  May we ask that the children have early nights next week!  
The traditional visit from the ice cream van is planned to take place on Friday, 17th May.

Finally – a huge thank you to the children who have mostly given, “their all” over the past few weeks.  They are as ready as they will ever be and we shall be proud of them whatever the outcomes.  Year 6 staff have given superb support to our children.  Also to parents – a big thank you for the support of homework and revision tasks. I suspect that some parents may have had a surprise about what is expected of our eleven year olds!

We have wonderful plans in place to mark your child’s final few weeks with us.  It is sometimes a difficult time in school and I assure you that our expectations around behaviour and conduct will remain as high as ever.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs J Cliff and Year 6 Staff
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